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Lindsay Lantagne • Interim Activities Director

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):







4/19/19
As our sports season comes to an end, it’s time to celebrate! Our Varsity Sports Banquet will be held on May 16th starting at 5:00pm.  Dinner will be served, so please fill out the bottom portion to indicate how many family members will be attending and return by 4/29.  After dinner, certificates and special awards will be handed out to the varsity athletes. If you did not get a chance to purchase pictures, there will be an opportunity to do so.  I look forward to seeing all the athletes and their families. 
Sincerely,

Lindsay Lantagne- Interim Athletic Director

lantagnel@mischooldeaf.org
Please fill out this portion and return by 4/29/19
Student Name:  __________________________________________________ 

· Yes, my student will be attending the banquet.

NUMBER OF FAMILY MEMBERS ATTENDING: 



(Do not include the athlete)

· No, my student will not be attending the banquet

Parent/Guardian Signature: 
___________________________________________  Date: ___________


